
 
 
 

  
 

July 18, 2022 
 

Please be advised that the deadline for Resident Feedback on the  
OCP Review – Draft Report is:  

Thursday, August 25, 2022 
 
The OCP Review Draft Report may be found on the Village website at the following link: 
 
https://belcarra.ca/assets/media/2022/06/OCP-Review-Message-Draft-Plan-Attached.pdf  
 
Residents of Belcarra are encouraged to review the materials and provide their comments to 
the OCP Review Committee.  All community input will be considered by the OCP Review 
Committee during preparation of the final draft of the plan prior to forwarding it to Council. The 
OCP Review Committee is currently working on the Plan and the Village will engage a consultant 
as required. 
 
References to Tsleil-Waututh Nation will be confirmed with the Nation once the draft has been 
finalized. 
 
You are reminded that following receipt of the draft OCP by Council, there will be an official 
Public Hearing process during which the community will have an additional opportunity to 
provide feedback on the plan. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please feel free to contact either Paula 
Richardson, Acting CAO (prichardson@belcarra.ca) or Councillor Carolina Clark 
(cclark@belcarra.ca)   
 
Please email your comments to:  OCP@belcarra.ca  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
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